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As a cabin owner on Mt Lemmon, I am in favor of the proposed improvements to the Camp Lawton.  I just have

one concern....will they be able to pay for it. According to news reports, since the BSA started to accept

homosexual, transgender and girls into the BSA, their membership has declined significantly to the point they

they are mortgaging off their largest piece of property in New Mexico.  The FS may want to have some

assurance that the BSA can pay for this project or more importantly will the BSA even be solvent 10 years from

now?


